
 
 
25 July 2023  
 
 
Eddie Stevens 
fyi-request-23192-6fd79793@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 
Dear Mr Stevens 
 
Thank you for your email of 20 June 2023 to Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities requesting 
information on our developments in Te Atatū Peninsula. Your request has been considered under 
the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). 
 
I have consulted with the relevant Kāinga Ora staff about your request and have provided 
responses to your questions below. 
 
We have defined the Te Atatū Peninsula as per below Census Areas: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please see below for the current pipeline of projects in the above area for the next three years: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pipeline as at 
31/05/23 FY22/23 FY23/24 FY24/25 Total FY23 to FY25 

Durham Green 12 - 18 30 
Matipo - 23 - 23 
Te Atatū Central - 8 - 8 
Grand Total 12 31 18 61 
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Please see below for the projects in the Te Atatū Peninsula: 
 

Project 
Construction 
Start Date - 
Forecast  

Construction 
Start Date - 
Actual  

Forecasted 
Delivery 
Date   

Titoki Street, Te Atatū Peninsula, Auckland 4/08/2023  not confirmed 13/06/2024 
Kervil Avenue, Te Atatū Peninsula, 
Auckland not confirmed not confirmed 19/05/2024 

Beach Road, Te Atatū Peninsula, Auckland not confirmed  not confirmed 27/06/2023 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of my decision on your 
request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or Freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal information 
removed. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
James Kennelly 
Team Leader Government Relations 
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